Silva, Rachel

From: Terence Watts <twatts@highspire.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 9:03 AM
To: Silva, Rachel

Subject: Program Consistency Request
Attachments: DOC021116-02112016094703.pdf

Morning Rachel, attached is a copy of the response letter from the Boroughs engineer on the review of the Storm water and
Flood Plain Ordinance. You see the letter was address to the Borough manager and copied to Ailene Batoon there at Tetra
Tech, Inc. However, I'm not sure if | was to see that Ailene received a copy of it, or if a copy was sent from our engineer.
Either way | apologize that you didn’t receive it. If there is anything else you may need please contact me. Thank you!
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Environmental
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Mr. John McHale, Manager
Highspire Borough .
~
640 Eshelman Street -

Highspire, PA 17034-1698

RE: Sunoco Pipeline, L.P. — Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Floodplain/Stormwater Management Consistency Request
RETTEW Project No. 039352000

Dear John:

We have completed our review of the above-referenced plan, as prepared by Tetra Tech, and the
accompanying documentation that was received by the Borough on November 12, 2015. The proposed
pipeline project appears to extend approximately 750-feet into the southeastern corner of Highspire Borough
and there do not appear to be any surface improvements, such as a permanent access or pump station,
proposed within the Borough. We have found that the proposed plan is generally consistent with the
Highspire Borough Stormwater Management Ordinance and Floodplain Management Program.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Robert M. Laurielto, PE
Highspire Borough Engineer

Copy: Allene Batoon, Tetra Tech, Inc.
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